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 PLANNING BOARD MINUTES  

 
 
A joint public hearing for all interested parties was held by the Planning Board and the Board of Aldermen 
Land Use Committee on Wednesday, November 15, 2017 at 7:30  p.m. in the Aldermanic Chambers on the 
Second Floor of Somerville City Hall, 93 Highland Avenue, Somerville, MA. The purpose of the hearing was to 
receive public comments concerning the following: 
 
 
AN AMENDMENT TO SECTION 7.15, TITLED MEDICAL MARIJUANA FACILITIES, OF THE 
SOMERVILLE ZONING ORDINANCE, EXTENDING THE TEMPORARY ORDINANCE UNTIL JUNE 
30, 2019. 
 
Extension of Section 7.15 SZO until June 30, 2019. 
 
Rossetti said recreational marijuana is permitted by the state to be discussed within the municipalities now in 
preparation for April 2018 start date. 
 
Capuano said this is a temporary ordinance, so how does impact the 2 businesses already in operation if the zoning 
is overhauled/change? Businesses can continue as usual. Zoning amendment will be presented to BoA – moratorium 
during study period. 
 
 
NOTICE: While reasonable efforts have been made to assure the accuracy of the data provided in these minutes, do 
not rely on this information as the complete and accurate portrayal of the events in the meeting without first 
checking with the Planning Division staff.  If any discrepancies exist, the decisions filed by the Board serve as 
the relevant record for each case.  The Planning Division also maintains audio recordings of most Board meetings 
that are available upon request.  
 

Plans and reports are available at the City of Somerville website at the following link: 
www.somervillema.gov/planningandzoning/reports 


